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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Wednesday 10th November 2021  

 

Physical Closure of Signal Hill Secondary School for Sanitization  

 

The Division of Education, Innovation and Energy wishes to advise that physical classes 

at the Signal Hill Secondary School will be suspended immediately to facilitate sanitization 

of the school’s compound.  

Students of forms 4 to 6 are to revert to virtual classes until further advised.  

Members of staff, students and school personnel are reminded to practice all 

precautionary safety measures if they experience any of the symptoms or have been 

exposed to anyone who has contracted COVID19.  

The Division remains committed to the health and safety of our students and will continue 

to make the necessary adjustments in the best interest of all Education stakeholders. 

Citizens are encouraged to adhere to all guidelines issued by the Ministry of Health to 

preserve their personal safety. 
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